
English version  
 
1. Hafle / events on 06.06.2009  
 
Erdoyo Hello Friends,  
 
on 06.06.2009 was our first Erdoyo Hafle in the Syriac Orthodox community hall  
  St. Mary (Nindas Aloho) in the Oak Allee 100 D-33332 Gütersloh instead.  
 
Our first Hafle was a resounding success. There were about 450 Erdoye and their sons-in-law with 
children and friends from Germany, Belgium and Sweden attended.  
 
The singer Robert Demir, Shamoun Katrin Zeki Demir and have your musical contribution to a very 
good mood ensured. The Moderator for the meeting, Musa Dilmac and James Dakin led. Another 
highlight was the poem by Musa Dilmac in the Aramaic language of our home village. Add to Kurdistan 
was the touching poem of mine, Ibrahim Göksin translated.  
 
The pedigree with a size of about 10 square meters was also for many, especially for the younger 
generation very interesting. You could see exactly how almost all the villagers over 11 generations 
with each other. At the request of many, this tree until the next Hafle with new data and images 
completed, so that everyone Erdoyo and his descendants is listed. This tree, which I do for 2 years, all 
families for their own use be made available, not to forget where we come from and how we continue 
to have increased. Our thanks also to our two TV stations, which for us this evening for the ages have 
held.  
 
It was very nice to see that many Erdoyo since their emigration from the homeland, at this Hafle the 
first time again have seen. Even the young people and children were each presented and it has newly 
learned. The atmosphere was very friendly, because you knew that almost all on this Hafle the same 
story and have the same ancestors. One can say that those who for whatever reason, could not 
participate, in any case what have missed.  
 
Again thank you all for all volunteers, especially the friends in Gütersloh, for the good organization and 
preparation, this meeting possible. We hope that through this meeting new contacts between the 
villagers are, and maybe soon again a nice event to take place. The next time you can then perhaps 
all Erdoye and their friends participate.  
 
Also thank you for the positive feedback and many thanks to the participants after the Hafle. It's nice 
that it all has fallen. The three-year preparation period, a result of the positive response to any event 
worth it ..  
 
Here again, due to the large demand, I present an Excel list to complement the tree http://die-
ruhestandsplaner.com/erdoyo/vorschlaege.html data available. This you can fill with your data and 
then send to me.  
 
Or simply the tree program to download and fill in your e-mail.  
The program you can down right here Loden. hier downloden. 
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